
Dear Supervisors:  
As a resident of Mendocino County from 2000 - present, and as cannabis farmer from 
2004-2019, and further, as a former member of the Mendocino Sheriff's Office, and 
finally, as a former member of the Mendocino Cannabis Alliance, I support the policy 
positions, as stated by the Mendocino Cannabis Alliance in their position papers, 
regarding the following:  
BOS Meeting 6/8:  
Item 5c - Mendocino County Water Agency  
Item 5d - Cannabis Enforcement 
 
BOS Meeting 6/9:  
Item 6a - County Strategic Planning  
Respectfully  
John Sakowicz  

 


